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Kindergarten newsletter

What’s happening

:

•

Next week we will begin focusing on our alphabet, letter 

sounds, and number recognition

.  

•

Mrs. Keesler’s class is taking school pictures 

next Wednesday, September 13 at 9:40.

•

Please sign up for remind. I can send you 

text message reminders for upcoming 

events! (Instructions in folder)

•

Snacks - At 2:30/2:45 every day we will have a small snack 

before getting ready to head home.  Please send your 

child to school with a small snack each day.  You can 

also send them in with something to drink or they can 

use the drinking fountain.  If you’d like to send in a box 

of juice boxes for two weeks at a time, you can do that.  

You can also send in a reusable water bottle that they 

can empty and refill at school. 

•

Recess –We do go out to recess daily, so please send 

sweatshirts or jackets as needed. It’s better to be safe 

then cold. 



•

It would be great to keep an extra outfit in your child’s 

backpack in case of a mess or an accident.

•

Don’t forget to check the classroom website: 

mrskeesler.weebly.com It has some of our classroom 

information.

Important Notes

•

Thank you to everyone who 

sent in supplies for the 

classroom!!!  It is VERY much 

appreciated!

•

Many important papers have 

gone home since the “Meet the 

Teacher” night.  Please be sure 

to return the “Free and 

Reduced Lunch Application, if 

you haven’t already done so. 

•

Please send lunch money in an 

envelope or baggie, labeled with 

your child’s name and teacher’s 

last name.

•

Box tops – We received a lot of 

them this week.   Please keep 

them coming.  Don’t forget to 

put your child’s name on the bag 

or paper you send them in, so 

they get credit for bringing 

them.

Behavior Charts

We are using a color clip system in the classroom for a 

behavior management tool.  Everyone begins the day 

with their clothespin on GREEN (ready to learn).  We 

all have the opportunity to move our clips up or down, 

depending on the choices we make throughout the day.  

If we make good choices, our clips go up to blue, and 

again to purple if we continue making good choices.  If 

we are struggling to make these good decisions, we 

move our clip down to yellow for a warning, then 

orange and red if we continue to struggle.   Be sure to 

ask your child about their daily color.  Attached to the 

inside of their folder, you will find a weekly chart, so 

you can see how the day/week went.  



Weekly Schedule:

Monday: Library, am & pm 

recess

Tuesday: Music & am & pm 

recess

Wednesday:  Gym, am & pm 

recess

Thursday: Computers, am & 

pm recess

Friday:  Am & pm  recess

Don’t forget your gym shoes 

and library books. 


Microsoft_PowerPoint_Slide.sldx




Kindergarten newsletter

What’s happening:

Next week we will begin focusing on our alphabet, letter sounds, and number recognition.  
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